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QOur Ref: NEMA/14

Mr. Mario Newry

Mario Newry Productions

P.O. Box -4268

Nassau, Bahamas 1% October, 2007

Dear Mr. Newry,

I write to commend you for the excellent programme you produced entitled
“Familiar Walk — Steps Towards Hurricane Preparedness” which features the National
Emergency Management Agency [NEMA] along other key agencies of Government that
play important roles in our national preparedness for tropical cyclones. We have received
a number of accolades regarding the programme along with requests that it be re-aired.

Familiar Walk — Steps Towards Hurricane Preparedness is a reflection of the
capacity and high degree of professionalism displayed by your company in producing the
programme.

Sincerely,

-

Carl Francis Smith
Under Secretary/ Director, NEMA



